
 

 

 

 
PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

Milan, 19 April 2022 - With reference to today’s rumors, Autogrill would like to clarify that, as 
part of its growth strategy, the Group is interested in exploring various strategic options, and to 
this end it is having talks also with sector participants to further promote the development of 
Autogrill and create value for all stakeholders. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

For further information: 

Simona Gelpi 

Head of Group Corporate 

Communication  

T: +39 02 4826 3209 

simona.gelpi@autogrill.net  

 Lorenza Rivabene 

Group Strategy, Planning & Control Director 

lorenza.rivabene@autogrill.net 

Emanuele Isella 

Group Investor Relations & Sustainability Reporting 

Manager  

T: +39 02 4826 3617 

emanuele.isella@autogrill.net 
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